
To the Senate Committee On Health Care, 
 
I’m writing to ask your support for SB 452.  
 
This bill Directs the Oregon  Health  Authority  to  develop  triage,  treatment  and  transportation  
protocols  for patients  who  carry  emergency  use  medications.  Allows  emergency  medical  services  
provider  to  administer  to  patient  emergency  use  medication  carried  by  patient. 
 
My son has an emergency medication that he and I both  carry at all times. In times of emergency child 
needs this medication. It not only can save my child's life, but prevents further harm.  
 
Without timely administration of his Solu-Cortef injection in the case of an emergency he could die in as 
little as thirty minutes.  
 
Please help my son and all Oregonians by voting yes on SB 452 
 
 
 
Kirsten Norgaard 
Astoria, Oregon 
 


